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_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Breviate of The Climate Action, Environment And Energy Strategic Policy Committee 

Meeting Held on 25th May 2022 
 

 

1. Minute of the meeting held on 13th April 2022 

 

Order: Agreed 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

None 

 

3. Correspondence – CNFE 

 

Order: Noted 

 

4. Chairpersons Business 

 

Order: Noted 

 

5. SuDS – Padraig Doyle, Senior Engineer 

 

Order: Presentation Noted 

 

6. Rainwater Harvesting – Robert Moss, PPN 

 

Order: Presentation Noted, revisit at a future meeting of the Committee 

 

7. Climate Actions Update – James Nolan, Senior Executive Officer 

 

Order: Presentation Noted 

 

8. Nature Based Solutions – Les Moore, Parks Superintendent  

 

Order: Presentation Noted 

 

9. Flood Resilience –Gerry O’Connell, Senior Engineer 

 

Members thanked Gerry for his presentation and raised the following questions  

 

Order: Presentation Noted 



 

 

10. A.O.B. 

 

Next meeting 13th July 2022 

 

Councillor Michael Pidgeon 

Chairperson  

25th May 2022 

 

 

Members: 

 

Councillor Janice Boylan 

Paul Boylan, Dublin Chamber of Commerce 

Trevor Clowry, Public Participation Network 

Councillor Joe Costello 

Councillor Mannix Flynn 

Bernie Guinan, Association of Consulting Engineers of Ireland 

Councillor John Lyons 

Robert Moss, Public Participation Network 

Councillor Naoise Ó Muirí 

Councillor Michael Pidgeon (Chair) 

Sally Starbuck, Royal Institute of Architects of Ireland 

Councillor Catherine Stocker 

Councillor Michael Watters 

 

Also in attendance: 

 

Councillor Heney 

 

Officials: 

 

John Flanagan, Assistant Chief Executive & City Engineer 

Liam Bergin, Executive Manager 

James Nolan, Senior Executive Officer 

Marina Hennelly, Senior Engineer 

Padraig Doyle, Senior Engineer 

Gerry O’Connell, Senior Engineer 

Les Moore, Parks Superintendent 

Chris Carroll, Administrative Officer 

Ciarán McGoldrick, Senior Staff Officer 

 

 


